
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday, September 11, 2023 

 
We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish, 
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples. 

 
 

• Yearbooks are now on sale! Don’t miss out on your pre-order.  Last year we sold out of 
yearbooks so pre-order yours today to ensure you have one.   If you have an ASB they are 
$60 and $65 without and can be purchased at the Treasurer’s office with cash or check.    

• Activity Bus starts today.  To ride the activity bus you will need to know your bus number 
and have a pass from the staff member you are working with. The bus leaves promptly at 
3:30.   

• Attention freshmen! Are you looking for a way to get involved? Do you want to help 
organize things like homecoming, dances, and school events? Consider running for 
freshmen senate.  Check your email for more information or see Ms. Brown in A318. 

• Question: what kind of climate is typically located above the tree line? Answer: Alpine! If 
you knew that answer or other random facts tend to stick in your brain, come to A331 after 
school on Monday, September 18th to eat snacks and learn about our school’s competitive 
trivia team, Knowledge Bowl. Hope to see you there! 
 

Today in sports 

• Boys tennis at Edmonds-Woodway at 3:30 
 

 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


